
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
January 5, 2024 

 
FROM SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE 
1/13, Saturday, 4:30, Potluck at the gazebo   
POSTPONED DUE TO COOL WEATHER 
 
2/12, Monday, 4:30, VALENTINE'S PARTY at Applebee's 
  
3/17, Sunday, 4:30, ST. PATRICK'S PARTY, Potluck at gazebo 
 
4/7, Sunday, 4:30, PIZZA PARTY at the gazebo 
 

 
 
FROM CHESTNUT CREEK MASTER ASSOCIATION  
The Chestnut Creek annual meeting is scheduled for January 10th starting promptly at 7:00 
pm.  Attached is the meeting package that was sent to everyone via USPS mail.  If you 
have NOT done so already, please fill out the voting certificate, the proxy, and the owner information 
sheet. You can email the paperwork to me, fax it to our office to (941) 408-7419 or take a photo and 
text it to me at (941) 234-5644.  It is extremely important that you send the proxy back, even if you 
plan to attend the meeting, so we can be sure to have a quorum to be able to have the meeting.    
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. NOTE ATTACHMENTS 
Melissa Moritz, LCAM 
Argus Management of Venice, Inc.    
1062 E. Venice Ave. 
Venice, FL 34285 
P:  (941) 408-7413 ext. 2 
F:  (941) 408-7419 

 
WITH GRATITUDE 
This past year has held many challenges for our community and we want to extend a special note of 
appreciation to each member of the BOARD OF DIRECTORS who are a vital force in keeping the 
Villas the best of the best.  They labor without fanfare, often with complex issues that require much 
effort behind the scenes.  So Kudos to our valiant Villa leaders, and all those who serve on our 
various Committees.  Participation is always welcome, so in this new year, we invite you to help make 
a difference, using your time and talents to benefit our community.  
 

 
 

 May the New Year bring you the courage to chase your dreams  
and the strength to overcome any obstacles in your path. 
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